
From: Tine Mathiasen
To: Tine Mathiasen
Subject: PVMAC resignation
Date: Tuesday, December 29, 2020 12:26:47 PM

From: Mike Mastrodonato  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 12:29 PM
To: Sue Hoek <Sue.Hoek@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: PVMAC resignation
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Hi Sue,
 
This email is to serve as my official resignation as a member of the Penn Valley
Municipal Advisory Council effective immediately.
 
It has been my honor and pleasure to serve on the MAC and thank you for your
support and guidance.
 
What a ride it has been!
 
Thanks!
 
Mike
 
Mike Mastrodonato
Manager, Penn Valley Mini Storage
President, Penn Valley Area Chamber of Commerce
Chair, Penn Valley Municipal Advisory Council 
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